Final Subdivision Approval – Longhorn Estates
Longhorn Estates is a 84-lot residential subdivision located in Weber County, Utah. The project has all preliminary approval requirements, including compliance with county zoning ordinances, infrastructure planning, and coordination with relevant utility providers.
As part of the final approval process, all necessary engineering, platting, and utility agreements have been submitted. 
We request final approval from the Weber County Planning Department to proceed with recording the final plat and beginning site development. Longhorn Estates will contribute to the county’s growing residential demand while maintaining the area’s rural character.

